
 

 

STONEY POINT FIRE DEPARTMENT INC. 
Stations 13 & 19 

2190 Lake Upchurch Road, Parkton, North Carolina 28371 

Telephone: (910) 424-0694 Fax: (910) 425-2795 

E-Mail spfd1301@nc.rr.com 

 

September 18, 2018 
 

SUBJECT: Minutes of the Monthly Board of Directors 

Meeting September 2018 
 

 

The September 18, 2018 monthly Board of Directors 

meeting was canceled due to on-going Hurricane Florence 

response and recovery operations.  The next monthly board 

of Directors meeting is scheduled for Tuesday October 16, 

2018 at 7:30 PM at Station 19.  

 

For assistance please call 910-424-0694  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upon making landfall on the southeastern U.S. coast in North Carolina on September 14, 
2018, Hurricane Florence brought strong winds and torrential rains that flooded roads, 
houses, tributaries, creeks and rivers to historic levels and left hundreds of thousands of 
people without power in both North and South Carolina.  

Hurricane Florence Operational Periods  

September 14 – 21, 2018 
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https://www.nhc.noaa.gov/archive/2018/FLORENCE_graphics.php

